
FACULTIES OF MATHEMATICS, COMPUTATION AND STATISTICS

Joint Consultative Committee with Undergraduates

A meeting of this Committee will be held on Friday 3 February 2006 at 2.15 pm in the Higman
Room, Mathematical Institute.

Papers to: Helene Neufeld, St Hilda’s (MURC President & fourth-year representative); Katherine
Leonard, Jesus College (MURC Secretary), James Holwell Exeter, (MURC Chairperson elect), Hannah
Clapham, Hertford, (MURC Secretary elect), Helen Beggs, Merton (JCCU Representative), Matthew
Cornford, Somerville (JCCU Representative; Open Day Coordinator), Helen Turner, Merton (JCCU
Representative), Linus Mattauch, St Hugh’s, (MURC Mathematics & Philosophy representative),
Annie Ma, St Hilda’s (MURC Mathematics & Statistics Representative; Open Day Coordinator), James
Powell, Keble, (MURC Computer Science representative), Momtchil Iliev, St Hugh’s, (MURC
Mathematics and Computer Science Representative) Sonny Green, Hertford (MURC
Bookstall/Treasurer; Open Day Coordinator), Dr G L Luke (Mathematics Teaching
Committee/Subfaculty Chairman), Dr G A Stoy (Senior member representing the Joint Committee for
Mathematics & Philosophy), Dr W B Stewart (Mathematics Undergraduate Teaching Advisor), Prof B
McColl (Senior Member representing Computer Science), Dr C N Laws (Senior Member representing
Statistics), Dr R Earl (Schools Liaison Officer).

A G E N D A

1. Meeting held on 28 October 2005:
(i) Minutes (attached);
(ii) Matters arising not covered elsewhere below.

2. Intercollegiate class scheme
(i) Odd/even week suggested allocation – information sent out by email.
Was this helpful? Did you/were you able to follow it?
(ii) Four/Six classes
Results of survey of students attending subject(s) with six classes in Part B (attached).

3. Examinations 2005
Outstanding Examiners reports
(i) Internal Examiners’ Reports

Published versions of all internal examiners’ reports are now on the Departmental
websites [except Honour School of Mathematics & Philosophy Part II]

(ii) External Examiners’ reports:
Honour School of Mathematics Part B [Prof Rawnsley (attached), Prof MacCallum
(attached)]
Honour School of Mathematics Part II [Prof Fokas (attached)]
Honour School of Mathematics & Philosophy [Dr Ladyman (attached)]

4. Reports from the meetings of the Faculty/Teaching/Academic Committees:
(i) Mathematics;
(ii) Computer Science;



(iii) Statistics.

5. Course Evaluation Questionnaire Results:
(i) Michaelmas Term 2005 statistical summaries (attached);
(ii) Report from the Chairman of the Mathematics Faculty (attached).

6. Elliptic Curves
Apology for misinformation circulated

7. Open Days 2006
Saturday April 29th
Wednesday June 28th
Thursday June 29th
Friday 15th September

MURC Open Days rep usually gives a brief talk at the April one

8. Schools Liaison Officer matters
Oxbridge Conference Dates:-

Newcastle March 20th
Manchester March 21st
Leicester March 24th
Cheltenham March 27th
Sandown March 28th

Dr Earl to report.

9. Emails.
Are students content that emails from potential employers/recruitment companies are forwarded
to the mailing lists? Or would they prefer not? Are there any other emails they get which they
don’t want to get? Are there any issues they would like to receive more information about via
email?

10. Lecture List for Trinity Term 2006
The Lecture List will appear on the Institute website.

11. Other Matters raised by Junior Members

12. AOB
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